
From: Bob Stephens [mailto:RStephens@hornsby.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 16 February 2015 4:42 PM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: Support for SSROC submission concerning proposed 2015-2019 Public Lighting Proposal 

Mr. Warwick Anderson  

General Manager – Networks Branch Australian Energy Regulator 

Dear Mr. Anderson 

I have been asked to convey to you that Hornsby Shire Council fully supports SSROC’s submission of 
13

th
 February 2015 concerning Ausgrid’s proposed 2015-2019 Public Lighting Pricing Proposal.  The 

submission clearly points out there is a substantial gap between Ausgrid’s claims and information that 
SSROC has presented.  Council requests that AER fully consider all the points raised by SSROC in 
reaching a decision on the Ausgrid pricing proposal. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss the matter.  

Regards, 

Robert Stephens  
Deputy General Manager  |  Infrastructure & Recreation  |  Hornsby Shire Council  
p  02 9847 6665  |  f  02 9847 6980  
e  rstephens@hornsby.nsw.gov.au  |  w  hornsby.nsw.gov.au  |  f   facebook.com/HornsbyCouncil 

 

Council acknowledges the traditional owners of the lands of Hornsby Shire, the Darug and Guringai 
people.  
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